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HERE ARE SOME TIPS TO HELP ENSURE CHILDREN HAVE A SAFE 

HALLOWEEN: 

1. Children should wear bright, age-appropriate costumes 

that are made of flame-retardant materials 

2.   Swords, knives, and similar costume accessories 

should be short, soft, and flexible 

3.   Young children should be accompanied by an adult or 

older sibling 

4.   Older children trick-or-treating without supervision 

should walk in groups and have a set time to return 

home 

5.   Children and adults should put electronic devices 

down and keep heads up while walking, especially 

crossing streets 

6.   Teach children to look both ways when crossing 

streets, to use crosswalks and to never dart out into 

the street or cross between parked cars. 

7.   Have kids carry glow sticks or flashlights to help them 

see and be seen by drivers. 

8.   Children should not enter homes of people they do 

not know 

9.   Throw away anything that looks tampered with or is 

unwrapped 

10. Do not eat homemade treats, unless you know the 

person who made them 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

**Vote Early (numerous sites available!) 

**Vote by Mail (get your ballot, complete 

all requirements—check that signature, 

mail it back early or drop it off at a 

Voting Center) 

**Vote in Person on November 5th—

check your polling place! 

 

 

REMINDER: 

Home Owners’ Association 
Annual Meeting 

Wednesday, December 4th, 
 7:00 p.m. 

Please attend! 
(Or send a proxy) 

Annual Budget Approval! 
Southwest Property 

Management 
610 Wymore Road, #200 

Maitland, FL 32752 
 

▪ REMINDER: Watering is 
limited to one day a week 
from November 3, 2024 to 
March 9, 2025. 

▪ Visit the Orange County 
Utilities water conservation 
website for more information 
about watering restrictions 
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